
Local Organizing Committee (LOC) of 

FIP Congress Seoul 2017

                          July 10, 2017

Re: Invitation to the FIP World Congress Seoul 2017

Dear Chinese Pharmacists and Pharmacy Scientists,

The International Pharmaceutical Federation (FIP) is the global body representing 

pharmacy and pharmaceutical sciences, founded in 1912. Through our 139 

national organizations, academic institutional members and individual members, 

we represent over three million pharmacists and pharmaceutical scientists around 

the world.

Korea Pharmaceutical Association (KPA) and Pharmaceutical Society of Korea 

(PSK) will host the 77th FIP World Congress of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical 

Science in Seoul from September 10 – 14, 2017. During the FIP World Congress 

Seoul 2017, 78 Scientific Sessions, Council Meeting, Dean‘s Forum will be 

organized. We expect that 2,000 foreign pharmacists around the world, 10,000 

Korean pharmacists and 2,000 students of College of Pharmacy will attend this 

Congress.

The theme of the Congress is “Medicine and beyond! The soul of pharmacy”.  

We are sure that it will be a good opportunity for Chinese 

pharmacists/pharmaceutical scientists to attend FIP Congress. You can learn the 

recent studies of pharmaceutical science and the information on pharmacy 

practice in various areas. You can also establish a good networking with foreign 

pharmacists/pharmaceutical scientists from more than 100 countries.  For your 

reference, we are enclosing a introduction slide of FIP Congress Seoul 2017and 

2nd Announcement, Dean’s Forum Brochure. You can also get more information 

from the website-www.fip.org. 

2017 세계약사연맹 서울총회 및 세계약사학술대회 조직위원회

Local Organizing Committee, Seoul 2017 FIP World Congress



FIP and LOC invite you to the FIP World Congress Seoul 2017. In case of the 

registration fee, we decided a special group registration fee to Chinese 

pharmacists and pharmacy scientists. The registration fee is €650 for pharmacists 

and €250 for students. It is a special registration and its registration deadline is 

August 5, 2017. The registration due day is short- only 25 days left and 

therefore, prompt application would be grateful. Chinese Pharmaceuticals 

Association(CPA) will support your registrationYou can register FIP Congress 

Seoul 2017 through Chinese Pharmaceuticals Association(CPA). You can contact 

CPA how to register the Congress or contact LOC Secretariat (seoulfip@psk.or.kr) 

to receive an individual invitation letter or other information on the Congress. 

We will also support you to receive an entry visa from Korean Embassy in 

China. 

We look forward to seeing you in Seoul in September 2017. 

With best regards, 

Chan-Hwi CHO                      Aree MOON                       

President, KPA and                  President, PSK and 
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